

Dear Bhavana Gollamudi.

Congratulations! It is our pleasure to offer you admission to the Master of Science in Data Analytics Engineering for the Fall 2019 semester in the Volgenau School of Engineering.

Please complete the following two items as soon as possible:

- 1. Accept, Decline or Request to Move your application to another term
  In order to do so, please click here. This is a necessary step to enroll or withdraw from the university and, if you wish to enroll, to be eligible to register for courses. If you confirm your enrollment, within 24-48 hours you will receive an official notification from our office with instructions on registering for your courses.
- 2. Visit our mandatory, New Student Checklist.

Below are additional items you'll need to know as you begin here at Mason:

- Your Mason ID or G-Number is G01178657 Please keep track of this and use it whenever you contact the university, either by phone, email, or in-person.
- Your academic advising contact is Hugh Miller (hmille15@gmu.edu).
- Your tuition classification is Out of State-If you have questions regarding this status, please email us at masongrad@gmu.edu.
- The date of your formal offer of admission is May 10, 2019.

Funding decisions for Graduate Assistantships and Teaching Assistantships are not made by Graduate Admissions. If selected for either position, you will be notified by your graduate department, outlining any academic requirements of your acceptance and status of assistantship funding.

Each student is responsible for knowing Mason's rules, regulations, requirements, administrative and academic policies. Visit our catalog for our full list of policies.

Reminder: An earned baccalaureate or graduate degree from a regionally accredited institution of higher education, or international equivalent, verified from official transcripts is a requirement for all graduate students. If you have not yet submitted your official, final transcript, please ensure you do so prior to the last day to drop courses in your first semester.

On behalf of our faculty and staff, please accept our best wishes on your academic endeavors.

Amy Takayama-Perez
Dean Of Admissions
George Mason University

1500